

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST MEMBERS

At the board meeting in July, the board voted to make Mrs. Phillip S.P. Fell an honorary member and approved the membership application of Dr Sheryl Bartel. By a mail vote in October, the board approved the membership applications of Joan Goldstein, Darlene L. and David L. Klein, Mindy M. Liebau, Jane Ragusano and Susan

Usseglio. All these changes are in the latest membership list included with your Newsletter, as well as many other changes. Please review your personal data and if you have any corrections or additions, please let



me know. Also, if you have an e-mail address that you would like added, send me an e-mail.

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS

George S. and Sally E. Bell George and Sally Bell have owned Greyhounds and Salukis for 30 years and bred one Greyhound litter. George has been licensed to judge Greyhounds by the AKC for the past 15 years and has judged them at Westminster Kennel Club and around the world. Sally and George have shot and produced a videotape entitled "Greyhound Educational Seminar" with presentations on history, art, health care, obedience and t-touch. They have also produced a video on "The Waterloo Cup," the world's most famous Greyhound coursing event. Currently they are working on a book entitled "The Sighthound World" which includes a collection of Greyhound photography, explanations of function and evolution of the breed. George and Sally are retired and currently own one Greyhound and six Salukis. Sponsors: Gail Burnham/Pat Ide.

Steven E. Johnston Steve has exhibited Greyhounds for nine years and owned the breed for four and a half years. He currently owns three Greyhounds, one Whippet and a GSP-Lab cross. His kennel name is Helios Hounds.

Sponsors: Susan Obert/Stanley Petter.